24 June 2020

Our Residents and Representatives
Linsell Lodge Aged Care Centre
The Salvation Army Aged Care

Dear All,

The State Government has announced that visiting restrictions will ease for aged care centres in
South Australia. The changes include:

e up to two people per visit with visit times unrestricted and more than one visit allowed per
day, subject to permission from the centre;

e persons under the age of 16 will be allowed to visit an aged care centre;

e residents will be allowed to leave the centre, for example with friends and family;

e visitors coming from the Northern Territory, Western Australia, Tasmania or Queensland are
now permitted to visit aged care centres upon arrival in South Australia. Visitors coming
from other states/territories are only permitted to visit within 14 days if they are providing
end of life support to a resident (and are required to self-quarantine at all other times).

Please note that all other restrictions remain in place and that the above changes will be
implemented at Linsell Lodge from 24 June. Temperature checks will still take place on arrival.

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you to please be cautious in light of the easing of
restrictions and to maintain hand hygiene and social distancing practices, particularly in public
places. We would also like to encourage the flu vaccination for people if residents are to come into
contact with them. Additionally, we’d like to remind you that if you or your loved one is unwell, or if
you or they have travelled within the last 14 days, not to visit the elderly.

If you have any questions or feedback, please get in touch with your Centre Manager.

Kind regards,

Samantha Feddema
General Manager - Residential Services
The Salvation Army Aged Care
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